
 

      

 

 

 

 

  

    

          

     

 

  

 

                  

         

 

                   

  

 

       

 

                   

                   

     

  

     

   

    

  

Sarah Levantis 

Subject: Alternatives to Travel Challenge Follow up Survey 

Alternatives to Travel Challenge 

Part of the Alternatives to Travel Support Programme provided by 

the Department for Transport 

Dear All, 

Thanks for participating in the Alternatives to Travel Challenge, a one month trial to understand the potential to 

reduce the need to travel at Dorset County Council. 

Now that the trial is complete, please complete this follow up survey to help us understand any changes that 

have occurred. 

Alternatives to Travel Follow up Survey 

We would also be interested in any additional feedback that you would like to provide about your experiences. 

Please provide any comments that you have by email, or for a more detailed conversation we would be pleased 

to arrange a telephone call. 

Sarah Levantis 

T 020 7536 8080 

M 07788 477443 

E sarah.levantis@jmp.co.uk 
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